
Sparsholt C. E. Primary School 
Woodman Lane, Sparsholt, Winchester, Hampshire, SO21 2NR 

Telephone:  01962 776264 

E-mail:  headteacher@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk  

   adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 

   absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 
 

 

 
 
Tuesday, 06 October 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,      
 
Residential Visit 2021 
 
Thank you to everyone for returning the permission slips for the year 6 Residential in June. We are 
pleased to let you know that it is now set up on the online payment system and we enclose an 
instalment card for your child detailing the payment plan for the remaining balance. If you have not 
already paid the deposit, please can you do so as soon as possible.  
 
We will be holding a Presentation Evening in the Summer Term at which we will be able to give you 
more detailed information about the visit and itinerary. There will be an opportunity for you to ask 
any questions and for us to address any concerns you may have. As soon as we have set a date we 
will let you know. 
 
   
Yours sincerely,         
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jane Gwilliam 
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